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Long Island University, one of the largest and most comprehensive private universities in
the United States, has announced a nationwide search to recruit its 10th president to

succeed Dr. David Steinberg, who is retiring in August 2013 after serving the institution with
extraordinary distinction since 1985.

In its ninth decade of providing access to excellence in higher education to people from all
walks of life, LIU is a multicampus, diverse, doctoral institution that offers more than 575
undergraduate, graduate and doctoral degree programs, educating more than 24,000
degree-credit and continuing education students at LIU Brooklyn, LIU Post, LIU Pharmacy
(the Arnold & Marie Schwartz College of Pharmacy and Health Sciences), LIU Brentwood,
LIU Riverhead, LIU Hudson at Rockland, LIU Hudson at Westchester and the overseas
centers of LIU Global, and through LIU Online.

LIU is seeking an experienced leader with the vision and management qualities necessary
to build on the institutionʼs reputation, greatly expand its resources and take it to higher levels
of academic quality and student success. Given its unique resources and prime location,
LIU is poised to become a leading destination for students, faculty and staff.

The next president will play a central role in refining LIUʼs unique identity and will have the
depth of management experience required to construct and execute strategies to achieve
operational excellence in order to ensure its future success. The president will devote particular
attention to the immediate goals of: building key internal and external relationships in order to
expand available resources; shaping an inclusive process to determine how best to make
critical decisions about LIUʼs infrastructure; developing and implementing plans to achieve
sustainable enrollment growth; and infusing enthusiasm and excitement across its campuses.

Applications, nominations or confidential inquiries concerning this search may be sent by
email to LIUPresident@wittkieffer.com or directed to John K. Thornburgh at (412) 209-2666
or Jean A. Dowdall, Ph.D., at (630) 575-6131. Review of candidate materials will begin in
late 2012 with the goal of having the new president appointed by first quarter of 2013.

Long Island University is proud to be an Affirmative Action, Equal Opportunity Employer
M/F/D/V. We are committed to seeking qualified candidates who can contribute to the
diversity and excellence of our academic community. We encourage applications from
women, minorities, veterans and persons with disabilities. Hiring is contingent on
eligibility to work in the United States.


